Powell, Brandon, EMNRD

From: Powell, Brandon, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2016 2:17 PM
To: Walker, Crystal

Cc: Pickford, Katherine, EMNRD; Savage, Jack
Subject: Wells needing a Chacra plug.

Good afternoon Crystal,

As discussed, below are the wells that need to have a Chacra Plug added. The information also includes the required
plug depths. If you have any questions please let us know.

Required
Well Name  Well# API# plug depth
Redfern 4 30-045-07441 | 2508'-2608'
Rhodes 1 30-045-11565 | 2511'-2611"
Lucerne 1 30-045-07579 | 2515'-2615
Lucerne A | 1 30-045-07514 | 2453'-2553'
Reid 1 30-045-08220 |2610'-2710'
Lucerne D | 1 30-045-07278 | 2600'-2700'
Fifield 5 1 30-045-08640 | 2941'-3041'
Thank You

Brandon Powell

[ & E Supervisor

New Mexico Oil Conservation
Office: (505) 334-6178 ext. 116

"He who wishes to gain knowledge is wiser than he who thinks he has knowledge (unknown)"



